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Dear Sirs

I am objecting, yet again, to this planning application.

Greenbelt must be protected for my children and our future generations. I don’t believe sufficient emphasis has
been placed on this by the council.

Has anyone done enough research on oversubscribed schools, both primary and senior, Doctors (have you tried
to book an appointment lately?), and parking in the village is already very full and does not have enough spaces.
With all the development going on in Goffs Oak, we will already be severely affected by these issues.

I would urge you very strongly to decline this application please, to protect our village life.

From
29 Northaw Road West
Northaw
Hertfordshire
EN6 4NP




